
ATTENTION GUESTS!

THANK YOU
for being part of our community!

PLEASE WEAR A MASK 
IN OUR FACILITY!

THE CDC RECOMMENDS MASKS ARE WORN 
IN ALL INDOOR PUBLIC SPACES.

To curb the spread of COVID-19,
this restaurant requires all quests to wear a mask

when not seated.

This establishment follows the ADA and will provide accommodations
 for anyone medically unable to wear a mask.

OUR TEAM APPRECIATES 
YOUR COOPERATION.

THE CDC RECOMMENDS MASKS 

BE WORN IN ALL INDOOR PUBLIC SETTINGS.


